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Chatham County Police Searching for Shoplifting Suspect 

Chatham County, GA (March 2, 2022) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for a shoplifting suspect. 

The suspect, who is seen in the attached photo, is wanted in connection with a shoplifting 

incident that happened around 8:45 a.m. on Friday, February 18, 2022, at the Ace Hardware 

located at 5698 Ogeechee Road. The suspect was driving an older white sedan, which is also 

pictured in an attached photo. 

Anyone with information about this suspect is asked to call Chatham County Police Department 

detectives at 912-651-4717, or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and 

may qualify for a cash reward. 

### 

Media Contact: 

Betsy Nolen  

Public Information Officer  

Chatham County Police Department  

912-675-2949 

 
 
 
 
 
 


